
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

20th June 2024 

 

Year 6 ‘Leavers’ Fest.’ 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

With the end of the year fast approaching, we’re looking to set our celebrations in place to mark the end 

of the academic year and the fact that our wonderful Year 6 pupils will soon be leaving us for new 

adventures. As such, to give the Year 6s the privilege of using the brand new yurt fully first, we will be 

having our very own ‘Leavers’ Fest’ just for our Year 6s. This will take place straight after school on 

Wednesday 17th July and will include the following: 

 

- The children can get changed into their own clothes so that they can enjoy their evening, 

- Festival face-painting, 

- Group game of rounders/ cricket on the field, 

- Optional water-fight (a change of clothes and a water gun will be needed), 

- Open-air, festival style movie (this will be chosen through a vote), 

- Take-away for each child - choices include: pizzas (margarhita or pepperoni)/ Chinese/ fish & chips/ 

McDonalds, 

- Professionally hired karaoke, 

- Silent disco, 

- Smores and stories around the fire. 

- (The Year 6 children can also bring with them a blanket/ cushion/ bean bag to use during the film if 

they so wish.) 

 

The yurt will be decorated for ‘Leavers’ Fest’ in a theme and be the focal point for the evening. Your child 

can then be collected from the school field at the end of the event at 8pm. 

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to get in touch with myself. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Charlton 

Deputy Headteacher & Year 5/6 Teacher 


